
From: Sophia Gambale  
Sent: June 19, 2025 3:45 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: RE: Support for the Elfrida Urban Boundary Expansion 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear Mayor and Members of Hamilton City Council, 

We are a young family living in Hamilton. Like many others, we love this city and want to 
build our future here – but it’s getting harder every year. The cost of housing keeps rising, 
groceries are more expensive, and child care isn't getting any cheaper. 

We’re asking you to support the Elfrida urban boundary expansion because Hamilton 
needs more housing options. Without enough supply, home prices will continue to rise out 
of reach for young families like ours. We’re not looking for a handout, we just want a fair 
shot at owning a home and staying in the city we love. 

This isn’t just about our family. It’s about creating space for more families to live, work, and 
raise their kids here. We urge you to support the Elfrida expansion so Hamilton remains a 
place where families can afford to stay and thrive. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 
Sophia Gambale 
Hamilton, ON  
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